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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

September 16, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 1057 ,“%ozz

MULTIGRADE (MG) SCHOOLS' DATA SURVEY

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant to the attached DepEd Memorandum( DM-CI-2022-0037) entitled Multigrade
Schools’ Data Survey, dated September 9, 2022, this Office, through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division (CLMD), requires all Multigrade Coordinators in the Schools
Division Offices (SDOs) to facilitate the accomplishment of the Multigrade (MG) schools data
survey form in the field.

2. Other details relative to the conduct of this activity are stipulated in the above-
mentioned DepEd issuance.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
Regions I, 1I, III, IV-CALABARZON, IV-MIMAROPA,
V, VI, VII, VIII, IX, X, XI, XII, CARAGA, CAR, and
Minister, Basic, Higher, and Technical Education, BARMM

FROM : JOSE ERNESTO B. GAVIOLA

Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction
SUBJECT MULTIGRADE SCHOOLS’ DATA SURVEY
DATE - September 9, 2022

The Multigrade (MG) Program in Philippine Education (MPPE) team of the Bureau of
Learning Delivery (BLD) is currently updating the MPPE strategic plan for the next six
(6) years (2023 - 2028) to harmonize the targets and its implementation strategies with
the Basic Education Development Plan (BEDP) 2030 that aims to address the
immediate impact of the pandemic on learning, participation, and education delivery

in the MG context.

In line with this, all MG Program coordinators in the Schools Division Offices (SDOs)
are requested to facilitate the accomplishment of the MG schools’ data surveyv form
which may be downloaded through this link:
https:/ /bit.ly/TemplateForMGDataCollection. The accomplished survey form will be
forwarded to the Regional Office (RO) for consolidation. The regional consolidated data
will be submitted through email at multigrade@deped.gov.ph on or before October 14,

2022.

For queries, please contact the BLD-MG Team through email art
multigrade@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination and compliance of this memorandum is desired.

Office of the Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction
Direct Line: (1 (02) 633-7202 U (02) 687-4146

Fax No.: 0 {02) 631-5057

Email: ouci@deped.gov.ph



